
                       Questions:  Tina Dinklocker, tinad@summitesc.org  Barb Grimes, barbg@summitesc.org 

This month’s topic: 

The Return from Remote Learning and                              

The Role of the SRO/Administrative Teams 

 

Our Presenter’s for this meeting will be a panel of Summit  

County K-12 Administrator’s 

 

The 21-22 school year poses many new challenges after 
the last two turbulent years that we all have endured. 

What is the role of the SRO and school administrator in 
helping students return to the classroom? Bring your 

questions for this panel of experienced administrators. 

 

Facilitated by:  

Jeff Ferguson 

Director of Administrative Services 

Summit Educational Service Center 

 

 

Register online at:  

https://www.summitesc.org/protected/EventView.aspx?id=8UIYA2A2B 

 

Who: 

School Resource Officers    

     

Where: 

SUMMIT EDUCATIONAL SERVICE CENTER 

420 WASHINGTON AVE. 

CUYAHOGA FALLS, OH  44221 

(registration must be paid in advance of 

the meeting date) 

 

When: 

Thursday, October 28, 2021 

9:00 - 11:00 a.m. 

 

Cost:  

*$30.00 per session  

 

*Our programming is based on your registration. 

We will not issue a refund if you do not attend. 


